



May 28, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Hello we are a Local U16 Bantam Girls Softball team. We have players on the team from the Local Area and will be representing St. Paul Minor Ball in "B" Provincial in Strathmore July 10-12, 2015

We are looking for sponsorship to help fund some of the expenses of this trip. We need to cover costs of registration fees, Travel and Accommodations for the event.

Any donation will be greatly appreciated as this event is a great experience for our players who take pride in representing our Minor Ball Association and the representation from the surrounding communities.

Thank you for your consideration!

St. Paul U16 Bantam Storm Girls Team

Cheques can be made payable to St. Paul Minor Ball Association and in the description name indicate: U16 Bantam Girls Sponsorship

For more information please contact Irene Gogowich @ 780-645-3216